WESTWOOD PLACE CO-OP

Private Camera Policy

Members are NOT permitted to have private video surveillance outside their apartment
doors, in the main corridors.

Members have a reasonable expectation of privacy within their homes, which
encompasses the entire interior of the building. Private video surveillance in the corridor
breeches this privacy.

The Co-op has video surveillance all over the building, inside and out, for all members
safety and security.

Members may have private surveillance inside their own units, on their patios or balconies
(there is no reasonable expectation of privacy outside).

As this is a potential legal issue, any cameras install outside apartment doors will be
removed immediately by maintenance without notice

This Policy has been approved by the Board of Directors at a duly constituted Board
Meeting held November 27, 2024
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